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  Flying Boats & Seaplanes Stéphane Nicolaou,1998
Beginning with races that were staged at elegant
French resorts in the early part of the century,
flying boats and seaplanes have played an integral
part in aviation history. World War I spurred the
development of these machines, and by the 1930s,
flying boats and seaplanes had become pioneers in
transcontinental flight. This photo-filled history
recalls the role of flying boats and seaplanes in
civil and military aviation history, and the
enthusiasm of the engineers and pilots who are
associated with their development. In addition to
the golden years of hydraviation prior to World
War II, author Nicolaou examines the decline of
the seaplane, and its subsequent renaissance in
nations that are today considered seaplane
paradises. The saga is illustrated by more than
200 rare photographs uncovered in archives around
the globe.
  Jet Flying Boats David Oliver,2018-03-15 In this
book, aviation historian David Oliver covers the
little-known flying-boat legacy of the Second
World War.
  Torpedo Bombers, 1900–1950 Jean-Denis
Lepage,2020-01-27 The torpedo-bomber was a very
short-lived weapon system, operational for
scarcely half a century from just prior WWI to the
1960s. Yet during its brief existence it
transformed naval warfare, extending the ship-
killing range of ships and coastal defences to
hundreds of miles. The Royal Navy and Fleet Air
Arm led the way, recording the first sinking of a
ship by aerial torpedo in August 1915 but all
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major navies eagerly developed their own torpedo
bomber forces. The torpedo-bomber reached its
zenith in WWII, particularly from 1940-42, with
notable successes at the Battle of Taranto, the
sinking of the Bismarck and Pearl Harbor. It was
the weapon of choice for both the US and Japanese
in the big Pacific battles such as Midway. In the
latter stages of the war, increasingly effective
anti-aircraft fire and interceptor aircraft
started to render it obsolete, a process completed
post-war by long-range anti-ship missiles. Jean-
Denis Lepage traces the development of torpedo
bombers worldwide, describing their tactics,
operational history and the aircraft themselves,
including such well-loved types as the Swordfish,
Beaufighter and Avenger. Over 300 aircraft are
beautifully illustrated.
  "Rich Nation, Strong Army" Richard J.
Samuels,2018-08-06 Since World War II, Japan has
become not only a model producer of high-tech
consumer goods, but also-despite minimal spending
on defense-a leader in innovative technology with
both military and civilian uses. In the United
States, nearly one in every three scientists and
engineers was engaged in defense-related research
and development at the end of the Cold War, but
the relative strength of the American economy has
declined in recent years. What is the relationship
between what has happened in the two countries?
And where did Japan's technological excellence
come from? In an economic history that will arouse
controversy on both sides of the Pacific, Richard
J. Samuels finds a key to Japan's success in an
ideology of technological development that
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advances national interests. From 1868 until 1945,
the Japanese economy was fired by the development
of technology to enhance national security; the
rallying cry Rich Nation, Strong Army accompanied
the expanded military spending and aggressive
foreign policy that led to the disasters of the
War in the Pacific. Postwar economic planners
reversed the assumptions that had driven Japan's
industrialization, Samuels shows, promoting
instead the development of commercial technology
and infrastructure. By valuing process
improvements as much as product innovation, the
modern Japanese system has built up the national
capacity to innovate while ensuring that
technological advances have been diffused broadly
through industries such as aerospace that have
both civilian and military applications.
Struggling with the uncertainties of a post-Cold
War economy, the United States has important
lessons to learn from the way Japan has
subordinated defense production yet emerged as one
of the most technologically sophisticated nations
in the world. The Japanese, like the Venetians and
the Dutch before them, show us that butter is just
as likely as guns to make a nation strong, but
that nations cannot hope to be strong without an
ideology of technological development that
nourishes the entire national economy.
  Popular Mechanics ,1977-11 Popular Mechanics
inspires, instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips, gadgets and
digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
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the ultimate guide to our high-tech lifestyle.
  H6K “Mavis”/H8K “Emily” vs PB4Y-1/2
Liberator/Privateer Edward M. Young,2023-02-16 An
illustrated exploration of the dramatic aerial
combats between the US Navy's long-range bomber
and Japanese flying boats in the Pacific War.
Edward Young explores these rarely written about
combats, examining the aggressive and strategic
tactics deployed by both US Navy and Imperial
Japanese Navy Air Force and analyzing the
technical improvements installed throughout the
war. The PB4Y-1/2 Liberator/Privateer was the US
Navy's first four-engined, land-based bomber,
adapted and allocated to fight the U-boat menace
in the Atlantic and protect the vast reaches of
the Pacific Ocean. The long range, speed, armament
and bomb load of the PB4Y-1 enabled the US Navy's
Pacific squadrons to adopt more aggressive
tactics. The PB4Y-1, and its follow-on PB4Y-2,
engaged in dangerous bombing missions against
Japanese installations, shipping strikes, and air
combat. On the other side, with its doctrine of
making the first strike against an enemy fleet,
the Imperial Japanese Navy recognized the vital
importance of maritime reconnaissance, relying on
carrier-based reconnaissance aircraft, ship-borne
floatplanes and, for long-range maritime patrol,
flying boats. The Japanese would continue to
develop their aircraft throughout the war,
resulting, among others, in the H6K 'Mavis' and
the H8K2 'Emily', which despite never achieving a
victory, was regarded by the Allied pilots as the
most difficult Japanese aircraft to destroy.
Enriched with specially commissioned artwork,
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including armament and cockpit views, battlescenes
and technical diagrams, this title analyses
technical specifications in detail. By including
first-hand accounts, aviation expert Edward Young
provides a detailed account of these one-sided yet
dramatic and aggressive combats.
  Popular Science ,1971-05 Popular Science gives
our readers the information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The core belief
that Popular Science and our readers share: The
future is going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces that will help
make it better.
  Popular Mechanics ,1977-11 Popular Mechanics
inspires, instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips, gadgets and
digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
the ultimate guide to our high-tech lifestyle.
  Popular Mechanics ,1977-11 Popular Mechanics
inspires, instructs and influences readers to help
them master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips, gadgets and
digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is
the ultimate guide to our high-tech lifestyle.
  Jane's All the World's Aircraft ,1988
  Routledge Library Editions: Transport Economics
Various,2021-07-29 This set of previously out-of-
print titles is an essential reference collection
on the topic of transport economics. Providing in-
depth analysis on a variety of aspects, including
the economics of the airfreight, shipping and rail
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industries, it also examines the economics of road
transport and more focused areas such as
containerisation.
  The World Aircraft Industry Daniel Todd,Jamie
Simpson,2019-08-13 Aircraft building is a major
industry for many developed countries. This book,
first published in 1986, provides a comprehensive
survey of the state of the world aircraft
industry. It looks at how the industry developed,
and at its problems. It examines the role of
governments, showing how this differs from country
to country. It concludes by assessing the
prospects for the future shape of the industry,
particularly as newly industrialised countries
become more involved.
  STOL Progenitors Bill Norton,2002 This case
study presents the history and technical
achievements in developing the Boeing C-17, the
largest STOL transport aircraft. It examines STOL
technology and predecessor aircraft, but focuses
on the United States Air Force's Advanced Medium
STOL Transport (AMST) program and its YC-14 and
YC-15 demonstrators. The book describes every step
of the process including the needs requirements,
technological approaches, design and operation
implications, proposals and winning designs,
alterations, innovations, cost constraints,
construction, and flight testing. STOL aircraft
that flew before and after the C-17 are also
discussed to illustrate the continuing evolution
of the technology.
  A Compendium of Armaments and Military Hardware
(Routledge Revivals) Christopher Chant,2014-06-03
First published in 1987, The Compendium of
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Armaments and Military Hardware provides, within a
single volume, the salient technical and
operational details of the most important weapons.
The complete range of hardware used in land, sea
and air forces throughout the world at the time of
publication is covered, from tanks to rocket
systems, helicopters to cruise missiles, alongside
full details of size, weight and operational
range. The book’s main strength lies in the detail
it gives of armament and associated ammunition
capabilities, and of the sensors and other
electronics required for the weapons to be used
effectively. A key title amongst Routledge
reference reissues, Christopher Chant’s important
work will be of great value to students and
professionals requiring a comprehensive and
accessible reference guide, as well as to weapons
‘buffs’.
  Pocket Guide to Airline Markings David
Donald,1988-12
  Japan ,1994
  The History of North American Small Gas Turbine
Aircraft Engines Richard A. Leyes,William A.
Fleming,1999 This landmark joint publication
between the National Air and Space Museum and the
American Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics
chronicles the evolution of the small gas turbine
engine through its comprehensive study of a major
aerospace industry. Drawing on in-depth interviews
with pioneers, current project engineers, and
company managers, engineering papers published by
the manufacturers, and the tremendous document and
artifact collections at the National Air and Space
Museum, the book captures and memorializes small
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engine development from its earliest stage. Leyes
and Fleming leap back nearly 50 years for a first
look at small gas turbine engine development and
the seven major corporations that dared to
produce, market, and distribute the products that
contributed to major improvements and uses of a
wide spectrum of aircraft. In non-technical
language, the book illustrates the broad-reaching
influence of small turbinesfrom commercial and
executive aircraft to helicopters and missiles
deployed in recent military engagements. Detailed
corporate histories and photographs paint a clear
historical picture of turbine development up to
the present. See for yourself why The History of
North American Small Gas Turbine Aircraft Engines
is the most definitive reference book in its
field. The publication of The History of North
American Small Gas Turbine Aircraft Engines
represents an important milestone for the National
Air and Space Museum (NASM) and the American
Institute of Aeronautics and Astronautics (AIAA).
For the first time, there is an authoritative
study of small gas turbine engines, arguably one
of the most significant spheres of aeronautical
technology in the second half o
  Flying Magazine ,1972-03
  World Aerospace Daniel Todd,Ronald D.
Humble,2019-08-13 Aerospace is a major world
industry. This handbook, first published in 1987,
provides a world survey of the industry in
statistical form. The first part covers production
and distribution by sector – airframes (aircraft),
aeroengines, avionics, systems, missiles /
spacecraft – and by country. It includes a summary
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for each country of the degree
  Last Refuge Matthew Vierling,2005 For 100,000
years, mankind has been the supreme predator on
the planet, and inside the enormous biosphere
called Gaia Two, a killer is stalking and
murdering the residents. But according to the laws
of natural selection, it's only a matter of time
before evolution spawns a predator that will prey
upon us. On an isolated Pacific island, that time
is now. Mythological dragons have arisen! The
legend of Beowulf recounts the tale of a warrior
who came to Heorot to save strangers. Beowulf was
a forbidding killer welcome only because a
voracious dragon was marauding for human prey. For
the residents of Gaia Two, Bishop is their slayer
of dragons, who insists on aggressively hunting
down the dragons. His warnings are ignored
however, and like Beowulf he knows the loneliness
of the warrior who is merely tolerated during
times of peace. Then Bishop is proved prophetic
and events begin to go catastrophically wrong on
the island. Last Refuge is an exhilarating eco-
thriller about an isolated group of unsuspecting
scientists fighting to survive the sudden
emergence of a lethal predator heralding the
planet's next cataclysmic extinction event, and
perhaps the end of the human species. Now, we are
the prey.
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